
 

 

 

 

Mr James Makinde        
                                                         
j.a.makinde@gmail.com 
 

Dear Mr. Makinde, 

Letter of Appreciation : Donation of Copies of Echoes of Mercy  

I am writing to express my profound gratitude for your generous and strategic donation of two 

copies of my autobiography, Echoes of Mercy, to each of the tertiary institutions across Ogun 

State, Nigeria. 

What you have done goes far beyond the act of giving books. I consider it as a deliberate 

investment in knowledge, values, and the future of young minds. Through this gesture, you 

have metamorphosed from being a respected colleague and cherished friend into a vision 

enabler and capacity builder of exceptional repute. Your action gives life and momentum to 

the very heart of Echoes of Mercy—a story meant to inspire hope, faith, resilience, and purpose 

in the hearts of many. 

It is deeply humbling to know that the content of the book resonated with you in such a way 

that you not only encouraged me as the author but also chose to champion its message by 

placing it within the reach of countless students and educators. This singular act of 

thoughtfulness and foresight has undoubtedly expanded the reach and impact of the vision 

behind the book. 

As I continue to write and work on new books, I sincerely hope you will join me for those 

journeys as well. 

If you or someone you love would want to document their autobiography, I would be honoured 

to help document and preserve it. Everyone’s life is a unique tapestry of experiences, and I 

believe those stories deserve to be shared and remembered.  

Thank you for believing in the power of shared stories. Thank you for being a torchbearer in 

the quest to develop minds, shape character, and inspire generations. May your seed of 

generosity yield a bountiful harvest of favor, open doors, and enduring legacy. May the Lord 

continue to reward your kindness, enlarge your influence, and cause His mercy to echo 

continually in your life. 

With sincere appreciation, 

 

Kayode Ogunjobi FFAN 

May 17, 2025 
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